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The Nebula  

Dear Parents 
A huge “Well done!” to all of Year 6 who took their 
tests this week. They all worked so hard and conducted 
themselves in a very professional manner throughout. 
We are all very proud of them for tackling the tests so 
well. I am confident that they all gave it their all.   
 
Stars of the Week!   
Congratulations to the Stars of the week– wonderful 
work and attitudes shown; what brilliant role models we 
have in our school.  
6S – William Orr 
6S – Harry Arbon 
6E – William Wright 
6E – Joe Sanderson 
5S – Szymon Kurek  
5S – Izaak Turner 
5R – Holly Chadwick 
5R – Mia Glenton 
4N – Isabel Chapman 
4N – Olivia Garvey 
4P – Claudia Brown 
4P – Asha Kandola 
3E – Amelia Weeks 
3E – Tyler Barass 
3C – Emilio Williams 
3C – Ben Foley 
 
Attendance Cup 
4N won the attendance cup for their attendance last 
week. With an attendance of 99.17% - Well done!  
 
Golden Book! 
The following children were put into the Golden Book for 
amazing work that has astonished, astounded and 
amazed their teachers. Huge congratulations to the 
following children: 
Alfie Jones 
Tyler Guidone 
Kaspija Kasparaite 
Kayden Snorton-Robinson 
 
Maths Champions 

Congratulation to our Maths Champions who have 
completed their Times Tables Master Sheets 
Maisey Andrews 
Barney Dann 
Szymon Kurek 
Ruben Barnes 
Daniel Lee 
Isaac White 
Harry Craske 
Ethan Ssemwanga 
 
Lexia Superstars! 
Well done to the following pupils who have completed 
their levels in Lexia:  
Holly Boyce – Level 11 
Gabriel Henderson – Level 7 
Miley Banham – Level 9 
 

Reminder of dates: 
Tues 22

nd
 May - Year 5 Norwich Castle Trip  

Mon 28
th

 May to Fri 1
st

 June - Half Term  
Mon 4

th
 June – Walsingham Trip Yr 3 

Tues 5
th

 June - Whitlingham Trip Yr 6 
Wed 6

th 
June - Walsingham Trip Yr 4 

Wed 6
th 

June - Whitlingham Trip Yr 6  
Thurs 7

th
 June - Whitlingham Trip Yr 6 

Fri 8
th

 June - Class Photos all year groups am 
Fri 8

th
 June - Sing Up at St Andrews Hall pm 

Fri 15
th

 June – ESKA Karate day (all classes)  
Thurs 21

st
 June - New Intake Evening Yr 2 7.00pm 

Fri 29
th

 June - Yr 6 Fashion Show 10:00am  
Mon 2

nd
 July - City Sports at UEA 

Tues 3
rd

 July - City Sports at UEA 
Thurs 5

th
 July - City Sports at UEA  

Mon 9
th

 July - Assertive Mentoring Meetings. 
Tues 10

th
 July - Assertive Mentoring Meetings  

Wed 11
th

 July - Assertive Mentoring Meetings.  
Wed 11

th
 July - Nebula Sponsored Run  

Mon 16
th

 July - Sports Day 
Tues 17

th
 July - Sports Day rain check 

Fri 13
th

 July - Summer Fair  
Thurs 19

th
 July - Yr 6 Leavers Show 7.00pm  

Mon 23
rd

 July - Celebration Assembly 9:00am  
Tues 24

th
 July - Last Day of Term  

Wed 25
th

 July to Wed 5th Sept - Summer Holiday  
Tues 4

th
 Wed 5th Sept - Inset days (school closed) 

Thurs 6th Sept - Children return to school  
 
SATs Breakfast Club 
I would like to say a huge “Thank You” to Mrs Morgan, 
and Mrs Isin for running the pre-SATs Breakfast Club 
this year. They were in early cooking up a storm for Year 
6, so that they were able to enjoy a leisurely breakfast 
altogether before the tests. The Breakfast Club was very 
well attended so thank you also to all who came!  
 
 

TALK HOMEWORK & ‘WOW’ 
WORDS 
Each week we send a Talk Homework activity and 
‘Wow’ Words home and we would be very grateful for 
your support.  We are trying to help all our children 
develop excellent speaking and listening skills, which in 
turn will help them with their writing. “If a child can’t say 
a sentence then they can’t write it either!” 
 
Please spend at least 10 minutes talking with your child 
about the questions below; 
 
During the recent Eurovision song contest there was 
an issue with China censoring certain acts which 
they didn’t approve of.  Please talk with your 
friends and family on how censoring works, do you 
think China were correct to do this, should you be 
able to do this remove something from TV or the 
internet if you do not like it? What are your 
thoughts and feelings? 
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The Nebula Partnership 

 
 
 
 
 

Our ‘WOW’ Word this week is 

Suppressed 
(prevent the development, action, or expression of) 

 
In Big Talk, we use ‘WOW’ Words to improve our 
vocabulary and ‘big up’ our sentences to make them 
more interesting! 
 
Please encourage your child to use this WOW word, in 
the right context, as much as possible. 

 The ‘Talk Homework’ and ‘WOW’ words will be 
set every Friday in the newsletter; children 
will then share their ‘Talk’ with their class on  
Friday afternoon. 

 We will encourage the children to use the 
WOW word throughout the week. 

 
 

Please do not hesitate to come into school and speak to 
me or another member of staff if you have any questions 
or concerns. Have a great week! 
 
Mrs K Connelly 


